
KEEGAN WERLIN LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

99 HIGH STREET, Suite 2900 

 BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02110 TELECOP IER : 

 ——— (617) 951- 1354 

  (617) 951-1400 

 
September 16, 2022 

 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
 
Re: Inquiry by the Department of Public Utilities on its Own Motion into Procedures for 

Enhancing Public Awareness of and Participation in its Proceedings – D.P.U. 21-50 
 

Inquiry by the Energy Facilities Siting Board on its Own Motion into Procedures for 
Enhancing Public Awareness of and Participation in its Proceedings- EFSB 21-01 

Dear Mr. Marini: 
 

Enclosed on behalf of Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company d/b/a Until, 
Massachusetts Electric Company, Nantucket Electric Company, and Boston Gas Company each 
d/b/a National Grid, NSTAR Electric Company, NSTAR Gas Company, and Eversource Gas 
Company of Massachusetts each d/b/a Eversource Energy, The Berkshire Gas Company, and 
Liberty Utilities (New England Natural Gas Company) Corp. d/b/a Liberty (together the 
“Distribution Companies”) are the Distribution Companies’ joint response to the Department of 
Public Utilities’ and Energy Facilities Siting Board’s August 26 Memorandum. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me should you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Kevin F. Penders 

Enclosures 
 
cc:  Scott Seigal, Esq., Hearing Officer 
 Laurie Ellen Weisman, Hearing Officer 
 Donna Sharkey, Esq., Presiding Officer 
 Andrea Keeffe, Esq., National Grid 
 Patrick Taylor, Esq., Unitil 
 R.J. Ritchie, Esq., Liberty 
   


